
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
In regards to your proposed ruling of limiting leverage to 1.5 to 1.0, I think this is totally uncalled 
for.  You propose this in order to "protect investors" but you're really eliminating any small 
investor from being profitable and able to trade the forex market.  Small investors don't have tons 
of capital to trade with like the big investors do.  This ruling seems to be on the basis of protecting 
us from ourselves, which we don't need or want.  We are responsible adults and our capitalistic 
investment abilities shouldn't be restricted in this manner! 
  
Thank you for hearing my concern. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

 

Terry Lyon___________________ 
CIS Development Team Lead 
National Information Solutions Cooperative 
One Innovation Circle 
Lake St. Louis, MO 63367 

Email: terry.lyon@nisc.coop 
Phone: 866.WWW.NISC (866.999.6472) ext 2618 
Direct: 636.755.2618  

  
 


